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Celebrating Sean Richardson 



It is difficult to believe it has been almost 3 years since Sean Richardson, Harvest Golf 
Academy Director of Instruction, passed away after a multi-year battle with cancer. Sean was 
not only one of Canada’s great Golf Coaches, but he was also an incredible family man and a 

friend to many. His presence is missed at The Harvest every day. 
 

The Harvest Golf Club is pleased to announce that on April 20th, 2024, we will be hosting 
“Celebrating Sean Richardson” day. This day will be held in the arena that Sean loved and 
provided so much expertise and enjoyment for golfers of all levels – The Harvest Practice 

Facility. It will be a day featuring instruction to both juniors and adults, onsite BBQ, 
TaylorMade long drive and putting contests for custom fit TaylorMade Qi10 driver and a 
Taylormade spider putter, and a silent auction featuring golf at some of the Okanagan’s 

premier golf courses. 
 

These events will raise funds for two causes close to Sean’s heart- the Sean Richardson 
Memorial Scholarship at UBCO and school age golfers in the Kelowna area. 

 
 

Junior Clinics- $30/person 
Maximum 5 students per instructor 

3 Rotating Teaching Stations  
10 am - 11:30 am  

 
Adult Clinics- $50/person 

Maximum 5 students per instructor 
3 Rotating Teaching Stations 

noon - 1:30 pm 
 

TaylorMade Long Drive and TaylorMade Putting 
Contest 

11 am - 2 pm 
 

Silent Auction and Sean Richardson Video/Picture 
Tribute  

Harvest Clubhouse 
10 am - 3 pm 

 
Harvest BBQ 

11 am-3 pm 
 

Please contact the golf shop at 250-862-3103 to register. 
 
 

Thank you, everyone. We look forward to seeing you on April 20th 
at The Harvest Golf Club. 

 


